What are the Spirit Games?

The Spirit Games is an annual faith filled, fun, and enriching family event that supports our
Catholic Faith and commitment to our kids' faith journey. Think diocesan wide fall festival,
an opportunity to come together to promote family and evangelize our Faith to the youth in
our Diocese. This event is put on by the Stephen Breen Memorial Foundation, who is the 2"
largest source of Financial Aid to our students and each of our Catholic schools. All

proceeds from this event will help further the foundation’s mission within our Catholic
Diocese.

When is the Spirit Games?

Sunday, April 28" held at Nolan Catholic High School

What's the timeline of the event?

10am — Walk up registration for families who did not pre-register for the event.
11am — Mass on the football field with Fr. Brett Metzler, Nolan Chaplain.
12-2pm - Games and booths for all ages on the athletic fields.

2-2:30pm - Closing Ceremony and Awards.

What type of booths or games will there be?
Inflatables, Sand Art, Decade Rosary Make and Take, Dunk the Duck!, Ping Pong Blaster,

Water Boat Race, 9 Square in the Air, Tchoukball, Football Throw, Kickball, just to name a
few.

How do I sign up my family?

Pre-registering your family at www.stephenbreenmemorialfoundation.org. Registration is
$15 per person with a Family max of $75!



https://www.stephenbreenmemorialfoundation.org/

What do you mean family max?

The most any family will pay to register is $75! If your household has 8 members, you still
only pay $75.

What does the registration cost include?

Registration includes a t-shirt to wear to the event. This is your ticket to play all the booths!

Do parents register also?

If you would like a t-shirt, please register.

When is the last day to register?

We will take registrations until the day of the event, but it's best to pre-register to help us
prepare!

Will shirts be shipped?

No, we will deliver to each diocesan campus as registrations come in. The cut off to have
shirts delivered to campuses will be Wednesday, April 24™". Anyone registered after this
date, or any non-diocesan school families will need to pick up their shirts at the event prior
to Mass near the entrance of the Doskocil Athletic Complex starting at 10am.

Do we need to purchase tickets to play the booths or games?

NO! The spirit shirt you receive when you register is your ticket to play unlimited games
during the event.



What is available for the adults to do at Spirit Games?

**New this year** we will have a parent social with light Hors d'oeuvres hosted in the IDEA
building and tours available. You can also stop by to see our Nationally Recognized
Robotics Team demonstrations or visit with our diocesan school booths and BBQ constants.

Will there be food?

Yes. The Nolan Catholic Viking Club will have the concession stand open for families to
make food and drink purchases. Typical game day options and prices. Cash or credit cards
accepted. We will also have 7/11 Slurpee Truck onsite and BBQ samples from our
contestants, for additional purchase available.

I heard there is a BBQ Contest! How do I enter?

Yes! Email Nolan Catholic Athletic Director, Aaron Mattox at amattox@nchstx.org for more
details and to register!

What's the diocesan wide school contest for participation?

| scream, you scream, we all scream for ICE CREAM! The top three diocesan campuses with
the highest percentage of participation for the upcoming Spirit Games will receive ice cream
for the entire school. Help your campus to win by pre-registering your family

at www.stephenbreenmemorialfoundation.org.

We can’t attend but want to support our campus’ participation and receive a t-shirt.
Can we still register?

YES! Although, we will miss you at event. We are grateful for your registration and commitment to
helping serve a greater cause.
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